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  TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN                              
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
 URGENT NOTICE TO ALL POTENTIAL BIDDERS  
 
 TENDER WITHDRAWL NOTICE  

 

 
 

Pretoria Head Office  
299 Bronkhorst Street, 

Nieuw Muckleneuk, 0181 
Private Bag X923,                                      

Pretoria, 0001                                                                            

                                                                        
                                                                     

  

                                                                          
                                                                                
 
                                                                                
                                                                               
                                                                                
 

   

Kindly note that the Request For Proposal ( RFP 38-2023 - Appointment of an accredited service 

provider to facilitate adult basic education and training) for a period of 36 months is hereby 

withdrawn. This is due to the discontinuation of the Foundational Learning Competence 

(FLC)  qualification, as per the Government Gazette (vol 708 No. 50742) date 03 June 2024, 

effective from 01 July 2024. 

 

The tender was published on the SARS website and E-tender dated 01 July 2024 and closing 

on 30 July 2024.  

 

In light of the above, SARS is hereby exercising its right to withdraw the tender as per section 

12.2.1 (2) of the RFP 38-2023 – Appointment of an accredited service provider to facilitate adult 

basic education and training.  

 

This is to allow SARS enough time revisit the scope of work and business requirements in light 

of the questions raised during the tender briefing session. We appreciate your interest in the 

tender and  SARS aim to re-issue it in due course.  

 

Please direct all technical related enquiries to the Procurement Tender Office on email: 

tenderoffice@sars.gov.za. 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

NAME: DELIWE RAMPA 

EXECUTIVE: STRATEGIC SOURCING, SARS PROCUREMENT  

DATE: 26/07/2024
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